Letters from B Roezl to Frederik Sander
 

277 Roezl to Sander




Prague, 3rd October 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

I have just received the dried branch of Od. arnoldii but there was no flower, I don’t know what I am supposed to do with this.

I cannot send it to the painter who is busy painting the O. nevadense. You have written Od. arnoldii on the dried stalk, therefore this must be a new species, but without flowers one cannot paint it, I shall send it back as soon as I receive an explanation from you.

I received your telegram and the Phaius tuberculatus will be painted, but by a different painter, since Drazan must paint the Od. nevadense and he has not returned home yet, he is expected in Prague on the 15th. 

I received another letter from Eduard, dated 4th September from Guayaquil. He says that Lunau has written to him saying that he can get money from Bunge…but he did not want to give him the money. I also don’t know whether Handa is already in California.

With kind regards,

B Roezl

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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